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A word from Mrs Farren…  
 
You may have noticed that the village hall has some CCTV cameras attached to it. I have been meeting with members 
of the Village Hall Committee to ensure that no children will be filmed. The cameras are only on late in the evening and 
during the weekends, not during school opening hours. If you have any questions, please do come and see me.  
 

Superhero day 
On Friday next week we will be raising money for local children in hospital as part of Children in Need day. Our chosen 

charity this year is the Superhero Foundation set up by local man, Jamie MacDonald (you may have seen him on TV 
this week as he was awarded Pride of Britain). We are inviting children to wear their pyjamas to school for a donation 

of at least £1. 
 

Question of the week! 
We are re-introducing question of the week. This gives you an opportunity to chat at meals times/ car journeys etc on a 

topic which can then be discussed back at school. This week’s question to discuss is: You have a million pounds and 
only one week to spend it. What would you spend it on and why? (Would you give it to charity or spend it!) 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Christmas Fayre 

 

Saturday 7th December 

 

Watch this space for details… 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/Dojo: Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 

Christmas Shoe boxes 
 

Please bring in your filled shoe boxes by 
9.00am on Wednesday 13th November. 

 

Parent Consultations 
 

These are taking place on Wednesday 13th and 
Wednesday 20th November. 

 
Remember to book your appointments on line, if 

you’ve not already done so. 
 

Any problems call into school. 

Aldi Stickers 
 

Last day for bringing in Aldi Stickers is next 
Friday.  

We need 40 more stickers to receive our 
sports kit and be entered into the draw to win 

£20,000! 

 
PGL 2020 

 
Year 6 parents, remember to keep up to 

date with your PGL payments.  
Account balances can be checked in your 

parent pay account. 
 

Thank you 


